
Dear Senator Beyer and Members of the Committee, 

 

I am writing in support of SB 1520, to ease the path for community solar projects in Oregon.  I 

am in strong support of such projects, which remain out of reach for many Oregonians at this 

time.  Passage of this bill would help our state to become a leader in rooftop solar, create jobs, 

and speed the transition to a clean energy economy in Oregon. 

 

Please pass this bill as soon as possible. 

 

Thank you for your attention, 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Carla A. Wise 

Corvallis, OR 

 


